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September 13, 2016 

 

Abiel Carrillo 

Planning - Hydrology 

City of Albuquerque 

PO Box 1293 

Albuquerque, NM  87103 

 

Re:   Holly Subdivision – Grading and Drainage Plan for Grading Permit in Holly Ave. 

 

We are requesting a barricading permit to perform the work in Holly Ave. as approved in the 

Grading Permit of Holly Subdivision and the construction of Holly Ave.  As you know, the mass 

grading of the subdivision requires significant change to the grade of Holly Ave.  Therefore, the 

grading work in Holly Ave. will be completed prior to issuance of the Work Order. I am including 

the DTIS and ESC plan for the work in the roadway easement to assist in the approval of the permit. 

 

Please contact me at 410-1622 or via email if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ron E. Hensley P.E. 

ron@thegroup.cc 
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